From:

Subject: please support SCCC

**Date:** Monday, July 15, 2024 6:26:46 PM

Dear City Council,

The Sebastopol Cultural Community Center is my dance home.

I have been attending classes here for years. Classes at SCCC are significantly more convenient than classes elsewhere in Sonoma County.

And although I no longer live in Sebastopol, I do also stay after class and do my shopping in Sebastopol — supporting other small businesses and contributing to Sebastopol's tax revenue.

If SCCC can no longer offer affordable dance classes and events, I will be very sad. (And the city budget will take a tiny tax revenue hit, as students and teachers move to classes in other towns.)

Please continue to support funding for the SCCC to stay open.

Thank you, Aurora